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            SEPTEMBER 2023 NEWS 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
 

09/04/2023 Labor Day - Office Closed – Trash pickup on 9/5 

09/07/2023 Planning Board Meeting 6 pm  

09/14/2023 Zoning Board Meeting: 7:30 pm  

09/12/2023 Southampton Recreation Commission 7 pm 

09/19/2023 Committee Meeting 6 pm 

09/20/2023 Preservation Commission 7 pm 

09/21/2023 Planning Board Workshop Meeting 6 pm 

09/23/2023 Arts in the Village starting at 9 am 

09/29/2023 Library Art Show (see flyer for details) 

 

Quote for the Month:  

The best and most beautiful things in the world cannot be seen or even 
touched — they must be felt with the heart. -Helen Keller 

   

In this issue: 
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Travel Guide 
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Healthy Living 
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SEPTEMBER 4th 
OFFICE CLOSED 

No trash collected  

Dear fellow Southampton Residents, 

It seems we say this every year but…. Where did the summer go?  We hope it has 

been an enjoyable summer for you and your families.  As the fall approaches and schools re-

open, we ask that you pay particular attention when driving as students return to waiting for 

the school bus.  Similarly, when driving in Vincentown, be mindful of the students walking to 

and from school. 

We want to thank everyone involved with the Fireworks/Community Day and all of the 

summer concerts . It has certainly been a full summer of activities in Southampton. 

As always, we welcome your feedback and questions about the Township.   

Mayor Michael Mikulski 

http://www.southamptonnj.org/


Have you seen this bug? 
In the past few years, this bug 
has become a problem for our 
trees and crops. 
 
If you see this bug, please call 
the office and report the 
sighting.  609 859-2736 Option 5 
 

 
 

 

The Friends of the Burlington County Animal 
Shelter (FOBCAS) is having its annual Paw Prints 
Pet Fest and 5K on Sunday, September 17th at 
beautiful historic Smithville Park. We would be 
extremely grateful if you could share this event flier 
on your social media pages and township website. 
This wonderful event attracts over 4,000 attendees 
and over 500 runners. There will be vendors, food 
trucks, DJ, kid zone, entertainment, beer garden, 
etc; a fun day for all.  

The Friends of the Burlington County Animal 
Shelter, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization 
founded in 2010 to save the lives of homeless 
animals by providing advanced medical care, spay 
& neuter support, foster care, and more within 
Burlington County. Our work is within the 
community and the county shelter with a shared 
vision of becoming no-kill by 2025 (90% saved). 
Last year over 3,209 animals entered the shelter 
and only 2,522 were saved. We are committed to 
increasing this number and saving them all. Please 
visit our site for more 
information, friendsofbcas.org. 

Attached is the information flyer for your use on your community social media pages and website. By 
increasing awareness and attendance of this event, we are increasing the resources available to help 
the animals at the Burlington County Animal Shelter. 

Thank you for your time. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out. 

Sue Andris 

FOBCAS Volunteer  

http://friendsofbcas.org/


  



  



 



  



 



 


